
We have had an amazing week welcom-
ing Agnes and the ISing Pop team back to 
our school. The children have danced and 
sung their hearts out. They performed 2 
AMAZING concerts and recorded their 
very own CD.  Well Done St Peters. 

Should you still want to order your copy of 
the CD please ensure all orders and mon-
ey are brought into the Office by 9am on 
Tuesday, 31st October. 

IT’S A GIRL! 

Congratulations to Mr 
and Mrs Garland on 
the birth of their beau-
tiful daughter, Matilda 
Elizabeth Garland 
weighing 7lb 14oz. 
Mother and daughter are both doing very 
well. We wish them all well and look for-
ward to meeting Matilda very soon. 
 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 

Thank you to all our children, parents and 
carers who not only attended our Macmil-
lan Coffee Morning, but also bought, 
baked or created cakes to raise funds.  
We had a plethora of wonderfully colourful 
and tasty cakes. The winners of the ‘Great 
Cake Bake’ were sisters Sophia and Ellie 
(Y3&Y1), with Imogen (Y6) and Lewis 
(Y5) taking the runner-up prizes. Well 
done and thank you to everyone.  We 
raised an amazing £118.60. 
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Dates for your diary: 

31/10/17 - Children return 
to school (Tuesday) 

31/10/17 - Last day for pho-
tograph orders 

31/10/17 - Deposits needed 
for Y6 London Residential 

1/11/17 - Y1&2 Lincolnshire 
Life Museum Trip 

3/11/17 - Deposits needed 
for Y3 Rand Farm Residen-
tial 

8-10/11/17 - Y4&Y5 PGL 
Residential 

8/11/17 - Y6 & Non PGL 
Y4/5 at Future 2.0 Exhibition 
at Lincoln University 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 (97.6%) 
and Year 6 (99.3%) for their 
great  attendance this week 

 

GOOD LUCK MRS BRADLEY 
We bid a fond farewell (for now!) to 
Mrs Bradley who 
today starts her 
maternity leave. 
We wish both Mr 
and Mrs Bradley 
lots of love, luck 
and best wishes 
as they prepare 
to welcome their 
new son into the world. We look for-
ward to meeting baby soon for lots of 
cuddles. 

Thank you to Mrs Cooper for all her 
hard work selling books from our 
book fair this week. We sold an 
amazing amount of books and 
through these sales we managed to 
get £225 worth of books donated 
back to the school. 
 

TRIPS, TRIPS AND MORE TRIPS 

We have a number of exciting en-
richment opportunities and residen-
tials coming up throughout the rest of 
the year. Year 4/5 children will be 
heading to PGL, Caythorpe - where 
they will take part in a number of out-
door physical pursuits.  Year 3 will 
be heading down on the farm when 
they visit Rand Farm Park, and our  
Year 6’s will be heading to explore 
the sights and West End shows of 
London. Should you wish for your 
child(ren) to attend and have not yet 
paid the deposit, please pay via 
Parentmail or speak to the office 
staff.  

HAVE A LOVELY HALF TERM!!! 

Friday Coffee Morning - Join us in the school library for coffee on a Friday 

morning at 8.45am  - 10am 


